
From: Murtishaw, Scott
Sent: 1/4/2013 3:00:48 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe);

'Laura.Genao@sce.com' (Laura.Genao@sce.com); 'Blattner, William' 
(WBlattner@semprautilities.com)

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Quick Question

Hi y’all,

I’m wondering if you can tell me if any approved RAM projects have actually broken ground. 
I’d like to have some evidence that competitive mechanisms work for building smaller scale 
facilities. I’d appreciate any information you can provide.

Thanks

Scott Murtishaw

Energy Advisor to President Peevey

California Public Utilities Commission

(o) 415-703-5863

(f) 415-703-5091

SB GT&S 0320039
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